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Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 5:45 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: * * The Newest Tucson 2013 Mineral Auction is Online! * *

 

 

 

The Newest Mineral Auction is Ready for Bids! 
   

This auction will feature 27 gorgeous mineral specimens from the Tucson 
Mineral Show and website showrooms. Each auction item is presented with  
a suggested opening bid level (reserve) set at or below wholesale and in many 
cases, this means HALF PRICE or even less! Please feel free to bid at these 
low suggested reserve levels or make your own best offer. On closing night, 
the best offer will be the winning bid. By the way - we're doing something in 
this auction to liven things up a bit since summer auctions can sometimes be 
a little slow. Several auction items have opening reserves of only $1! Have fun 
and use the auction to add some beautiful new specimens to your collection.  

 

The Tucson Show Mineral Auction  
  

* Thanks Again for Making Us Your First Choice for Fine Minerals * 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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 The Next Tucson 2013 Showroom Update is Coming Soon! 

Stay tuned and please watch for our new update notices every week. 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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